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SCHOOL CALENDAR MESSAGE FROM HEAD OF SCHOOL
We are very pleased that our School Nurse Aimee is
back at work this week. Unfortunately, Aimee had a car
accident on her second day of working with us, hence
her absence. She is currently on a phased return to
work, working until 1pm next week, and will be back to full
time within a few weeks. If you need to contact Aimee by
email, please do so on
schoolnursebooker@thevalefederation.com 

We also have a new Family Support Worker, Chantelle
King, who has started this week. She is very pleased to
be here and is looking forward to supporting families.
She can be contacted on
cking1@thevalefederation.com

Parents’ evening is next week, on Tuesday for some
classes and Wednesday for most classes. Please do
book an appointment via Arbor and we look forward to
seeing you then. If you have had a very recent annual
review, or have one comig up, then please don’t feel
that you have to come to parents’ evening, although
you are of course very welcome to if you would like to!

Have a good weekend.
Marianne Murphy

SIGNS OF THE WEEK

Tuesday 10  Juneth

Parents’ Evening
Dove Class - commences 3:30pm and

finishes at 5:50pm
Puffin class - limited slots

Wednesday 11  Juneth

Parents’ Evening 3:30pm to
6:30pm

Chaffinch class - commences at
3:30pm and finishes at 5:30pm

Heron class - commences at 3:50pm
Puffin class - limited slots

Wednesday 9  Julyth

Meet the Teacher

Monday 14  Julyth

Year 6 Leavers’ Trip

Tuesday 15  Julyth

Year 6 Leavers’ Disco

Wednesday 16  Julyth

Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly

Wednesday 23  Julyrd

Last Day of Term
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Last half term in creativity, Kingfisher
class explored digital art and paint.
They all enjoyed taking pictures of
themselves and other objects around
the school and then all had great fun
adding their own personal touches to
these images by choosing from an
array of different coloured paint and
mixing them together to brighten up
their images either by using their
hands, brushes or cotton wool buds.

SCHOOL LEAVER HOODIES
For those children who are moving on at the end of this
academic year, there is an opportunity to purchase a
leaver’s hoodie. There is a choice of 3 colours to choose
from and there is also an option to personalise it with
your child’s name. The blue box around the logo will not
be there when the hoodie goes to print. Please use this
link to order: https://theprintlab.co.uk/shop/leavers-
hoodie/booker-park-leavers-hoodie-2025/ 
If you any issues, please contact Kelly Job:
kjob@thevalefederation.com 
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Have a great weekend.

Bradley Taylor, Principal
Booker Park School, Stoke Leys Close, Aylesbury, Buckinghamshire, HP21 9ET
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24 HOUR BADMINTON 
MARATHON UPDATE

Saturday 24  May saw the start of the 24 hour
badminton marathon which was organised by
Kristen Rutson who works at The Vale
Federation. 

th

The event was held to raise money towards an
adaptive trike to support our pupils. 

During the 24 hours along with the badminton
marathon, there were many other activities
taking place including a tombola, raffle,
children’s party and bingo. 

The club are still collating the total and we look
forward to sharing this with you soon. Thank you
to everyone who was able to support with this.
Here are some photos of the event to share with
you all. 

TVAP’S EXTRA SPECIAL 
TALENT SHOW

Would your child be interested in showing off a
special talent at TVAP’s Extra Special Talent Show?

If the answer is yes, please get in contact using the
details in the poster.


